
LAKE SHERWOOD COMMUNITY 
ASSOCIATION 

Dave Fleisch, Transportation Director 
Ventura County Public Works Agency 
800 S. Victoria Ave. #1600 
Ventura, CA 93009 

January 22,2019 

Dear MT. pieischl  
We have been contacted by the office of County Supervisor 
Linda Parks regarding the request of 	 to remove 
a "No Parking" sign in front of IIII—residence at 	Lake 
Sherwood Drive. 

Upon reviewing the matter,the Lake Sherwood Comm.unit3r 
Association agrees with that removal of the sign 
creates no hardship to the community and enhances 

right to enjoy property. 

If there is 	". more you need from the association to help execute 	 request, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Oleas 
( 

now 
President 
LSCA 
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